
 
 

 

 
 
 
I Robinson 
The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
Planning Department 
Dock Office 
Barry Docks 
Barry 
CF63 4RT 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Reference:  2017/00564/FUL (IR) 
Our reference: 10040422 
 
Dear I Robinson  
 
MOD Safeguarding – MOD St Athan 
 
Proposal: Proposed construction of a new highway (called the Northern Access Road) 

with footways and a cycleway, new junctions, lighting, signs, fencing, flood 
alleviation works, acoustic barriers and other environmental mitigation 
measures, landscaping, demolition of garage at Rose Cottage, and all 
associated engineering and building operations 

 
Location: Land East of B4265 between Boverton and Eglwys Brewis, St. Athan 
 
Grid Ref: 299250, 169196 
 
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on the above proposed development which 
was received by this office on 16/06/17.  I can confirm that the MOD has no safeguarding objections 
to this proposal. 
 
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Debbie Baker 
 

Safeguarding Department 
Statutory & Offshore 
 
Defence Infrastructure Organisation 
Kingston Road 
Sutton Coldfield 
West Midlands 
B75 7RL 
 

  
 

E-mail:  

 
 www.mod.uk/DIO 
 

23 June 2017 
 




